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Activity Overview

Date Group Activity Time

30-11 7, 7/8, 8 School play MP3

01-12 5 - 8 Hand in surprises

(Sinterklaas)

02-12 5 - 8 Exhibition of

surprises

05-12 A - 8 Sinterklaas party,

students have school

until 12.00

Half day, school

closes at 12.00,

daycare is open

06-12 A - 4 Bring your

Sinterklaas present

to school
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19 en 20-12 A - 8 Make Christmas

crafts

22-12 A - 8 Children free at

12.00

17.00 Christmas

dinner

12.00 Children free,

daycare open

17.00 Christmas

dinner

23-12 A - 8 Children free at

12.00

12.00 school closed,

daycare open from

12.00 - 16.30

25 en 26-12 Christmas and boxing

day

26-12 t/m 06-01 A - 8 Christmas holidays School closed,

daycare open except
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on 26/12

Family announcements

Hooray! Ananya from group 4 has a little sister.

Her name is Mitali.

Congratulations!

Have you found us on Instagram?

(ikc.de.eglantier.delft)?

Or are you friends with us on Facebook (IKC De

Eglantier Voorhof)?

We post weekly updates about school, special occasions and fun facts.

Notifications

Daycare

Sinterklaas party 5 December

On Monday 5 December, all groups will celebrate Saint Nicholas

Day. Extra fun activities will be organised on this day.

The toddlers in the Tuesday/Friday group may come extra on

this day. You will receive more information in the parents' app

Photo shoot 13 December

On Tuesday 13 December, a photographer will come to all

groups to take photos of both the children and the

masters and teachers. The photos will be used for the

website and social media. Your child will only be

photographed with your permission.

Margin middays, BSO opens earlier

Monday 5 December: BSO from 12:00

Thursday 22 December: BSO from 12:00



Friday 23 December: BSO from 12:00

If you would like to make use of these margin middays, please do not forget to

register your child.

Education

Information evening ‘Like and

Cancel’.

'Like and Cancel' information

evening for parents

On Wednesday 9 November, an

information evening 'Like and

Cancel' was organised for

parents of pupils in grades 5 to

8.

Because it is impossible to

imagine our society without

social media nowadays, Media

Literacy Week has been on our school's agenda for some time now.

This time around we had an interesting presentation by Sylvia Dijkshoorn for

parents.

Although many parents had signed up,

attendance was low.

This is a missed opportunity, as the subject has

become an integral part of growing up with

children.

As a parent, you are going to have to deal with

this, sooner or later.

And then the question is: Do you know what your

child is doing on the internet?

Next school year, this topic will be on our agenda

again.

Bee-Bot workshop

On Monday 14th of October, group 4 had a Bee-Bot

workshop. This workshop fitted perfectly into our IPC unit

'magic media, communication'. A Bee-Bot is a child-friendly

robot, shaped like a bee. In a playful way, the children

learned to programme this robot. They did this by giving the

Bee-Bot various instructions to follow a route. The workshop

was conducted in English and was made possible by voluntary

parental contributions.



Sinterklaas party

On Monday December 5, we will celebrate the Sinterklaas

party. All children are expected on the square of the IB

building between 8.15 and 8.25 am. Please bring your child to

the teacher who will be standing outside on the square. If

you want to stay and watch, you can, but only on the side of

the school square. The square itself is for all classes with

their teachers so that all children can have a good view of

what is happening.

The children do not need to bring food and drink to school on this day, this will

be taken care of. At noon the children are free. You can collect your child again

from the building where your child is normally seated. If you will not be

collecting your child on this day, please do not forget to inform the childminder,

BSO, grandparent, etc. who will be collecting your child.

If your child normally attends the BSO of our IKC at 15.00 on this day and you

would like your child to go as early as 12.00, please remember to register your

child on time. See care information at the top of this newsletter.

Wanted : help parents

We are going to make Christmas cards with linoleum with groups

6 to 8

Who wants to help us cut linoleum (6-9 December)?

Or would like to help during the making of the cards (12 to 16

December)?

We could really use your help! Please contact teacher Els

e.harpman@librijn.nl

Christmas dinner

Please make a note in your diary: Thursday,

22nd of December, the children will be free at

12 noon.

Around 5pm, all pupils will return to school in

their best party clothes to enjoy Christmas

dinner together.

Everyone will bring something tasty, so the

group will have a delicious Christmas buffet

together.

How nice that we can organise this again after

the Corona years!

You will receive more information about the Christmas dinner and other

Christmas activities in a few weeks' time.
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Wanted: parents willing to help with library work

We are looking for parents who would like to help with

Library work at the RH buildings in the future. If you

are interested, please register with Miss Kirsty using

the email address below: k.dendulk@librijn.nl
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